THURSDAY NIGHT DUBOISTOWN GROUP

This group started in the fall of 1983 or 1984, as an offshoot of the Monday Night Linden
Group. which subsequently became the Monday night Duboistown Group. A few of the
early members were Doc G., Charlie R., Warren M., Dale D., and now some old-timers
such as Charlie M. (20 years) Mark O. (21 years), Jack B. (40 years) and Bill M. (32
vears) attend occasionally.

Originally this was a men’s group — the meeting was held every Thursday from 7:30 pm
0o 8:30 pm at the Linden Township building. This was a smoking; open discussion
group. The meeting still has the same format today, although it is now non-smoking.
After approximately four months the meeting was open to women, and the meeting began
to grow in attendance. '

In April of 1994 the Township building was to be remodeled and no provisions were
made for a meeting room. The meeting was relocated to the Duboistown United
Methodist Church. Membership dwindled for a period of time due to unfavorable
publicity in the Williamsport Sun-Gazette. However, as time passed and the community
came to know our group, the membership grew again to about 55-70 members each
week. The same old table that the Monday night Duboistown meeting brought from
Linden still remains.

Submitted by:

Mark J., GSR
Karyn Y. District 48 Archivist
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